
PROJECT TITLE: Forest Heights/Kingston Pike Area Wastewater Collection 
System Improvement Project (KUB Mini-Basin 34A2)

UPDATE ISSUE DATE: April 14, 2023

UPDATE:  

KUB contract crews continue work on the wastewater collection system in the 
following areas:

• �Pipe bursting installations and manhole replacements with intermittent road 
closures 

	 o Hillview Road  (Daily, April 17-21)

• Clean-up and restoration 
	 o �Renford Road between Kelly Place and Hillview Road (Intermittent lane 

closures April 17-21)
	 o Forest View Road (Intermittent lane closures April 17-21)

TRAFFIC NOTICE - Sutherland Avenue Road & Sidewalk Closure [April 16, 2023] – 
KUB crews will close a short section of Sutherland Avenue to through traffic between 
Forest Heights Road and Carr Street from 6 a.m. – 4 p.m. on Sunday, April 16, as work 
is performed on the wastewater collection system in the area. Sidewalks will also be 
closed in this area. Alternate traffic routes include N. Forest Park Boulevard, Chambliss 
Avenue, and Carr Street. Access to driveways will be maintained. See attached map.

MAJOR PROJECT UPDATE
This project is being completed as part of KUB’s Century II infrastructure improvement and replacement 

@KnoxKUB @knoxvilleutilitiesboard @KnoxKUB

Connect and learn more.

Find these updates and more on Nextdoor.


